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 Allison Graziadei, MD

 
 

Dear Patients, 
 
We regret to inform you that Dr. Allison Graziadei will leave our practice on May 22, 2025, to join 
Saratoga Hospital Endocrinology & Diabetes. Dr. Graziadei was our sole endocrinologist after Dr. 
Susan Demarest’s recent departure. Despite our ongoing recruitment efforts, with both providers 
leaving, we have made the difficult decision to close Community Care Endocrinology.  
 
With the closure of our practice, we can no longer serve as your endocrinologists and must discharge 
you from our practice effective May 22. Until this date, you may call our office for routine or urgent 
matters. If you are on medications, refills can be provided by our office until May 22, and we can 
provide you with a 30-day prescription if needed. After this, medications will need to be filled 
elsewhere.  
 
If you have an appointment scheduled before May 22, we will work to discuss the next steps for your 
ongoing care when you are in the office for your appointment. If you have an appointment scheduled 
after May 22, that appointment has been cancelled with the office’s closure.   
Your ongoing care is our main concern. You may follow Dr. Graziadei or Dr. Demarest to their new 
practices (as availability permits) or establish a relationship with another endocrinologist of your 
choosing. If you are following Dr. Graziadei, Dr. Demarest, or transferring to another endocrinologist, 
you will first need a referral from your primary care provider; then contact the new practice for an 
appointment and request your medical records be transferred. You can request medical records 
online (communitycare.com/request-medical-records) or mail us the blank form included in this 
mailer. 
 
Your primary care provider can further guide you and may even choose to manage your ongoing care 
depending on the level of complexity of your needs. If you have difficulty obtaining an appointment 
with a new endocrinologist, please contact your primary care provider.   
 

To follow Dr. Graziadei: 
Saratoga Hospital Endocrinology & Diabetes 

665 Route 9, Suite 400, Wilton, NY 12831, Phone: 518-580-2185  Fax: 518-886-5880 

Dr. Demarest’s new location:  
Albany Medical Center Endocrinology 

220 Washington Ave. Extension, Albany, NY 12203, Phone: 518-489-4704, Fax: 518-429-2077 

We have taken steps to ensure a seamless transition of care to these offices when possible.  
 
If you have any questions about the information in this letter, please text or call the office at 518-213-
6910.  
 
Thank you for trusting us with your endocrinology healthcare needs.  
 
Yours in Good Health, 
The Care Team at Community Care Endocrinology 
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